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Double birthday celebrations and cake at Princess Christian Care
Home

We enjoyed celebrating two birthdays here at Princess Christian Care Home last week.

First we had our lovely Tony's birthday from our Bisley Unit who had a super time celebrating with his wife and son who came to

visit. His delicious cake, decorated with icing and cherries, was enjoyed by everyone.

Next was dear Jan who is quite new to our Home. She was very pleased when we all sang 'Happy birthday' to her and very impressed

with her delightful chocolate creation cake which our talented Catering Team had prepared for her.

Many happy returns Tony and Jan!
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Tony really enjoyed his birthday visit

 

 


